
30TH APRIL 2020 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

STUDENT BANKING  

HAS BEEN SUSPENDED 

UNTIL FURTHER  

NOTICE  

 

 

WELCOME BACK  

WE HOPE YOU ENJOY 

THE NEWSLETTER 

 

STAY SAFE AND WELL 

 

Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 

Nadine Davey—Principal 



 

Easter Hats 

Made at Home by the Students 

Great effort! 



 

 Congratulations to everyone! 



 

How very clever 

Everyone has been, 

We love all the  

Effort you have gone to. 



Well done to everyone 

You have done a 

 fantastic job! 



The cleaning up of the farm area is continuing with many of the broken fences being pulled down from inside 

the boundary. I think Mr O’Toole had us pull down too many by the look of Mr Webb’s face when he and 

Mr O’Toole were talking. The area where the hazelnut trees are going to be planted has been mapped and 

pegged and the different varieties have all been tagged. While cleaning up in the paddock, Andrew and Mr 

O’Toole found a toy whale that was amongst the rubbish. Without telling Keeley or Danielle about the toy, 

Andrew challenged the girls to come up with the best looking whale by using only the rubbish found in the 

paddock. The girls were not happy when they saw the toy whale and after seeing how well Danielle and  

Keeley can throw a farm gate about, Mr O’Toole wasn’t about to argue.   

If you look real hard, squint and turn your head to the right it kind of looks like a whale.



 

Bothwell Library 

Opening Hours 

Tuesday         3.30 p.m.—6.00 p.m. 

Wednesday  10.00a.m.—3.00 p.m. 

Wi Fi access 8.45 a.m. till 7.15p.m 

    The Bothwell Library has now been closed  

until further notice due to Co-vid 19. 

Watch this space for further  

Updates. 
 



These are the Fantastic Books donated to our School Library for  

ANZAC Day. 



 



Some nice pictures of some  

home learning 

happening over the break. 

Glow stick heaven. Looks fantastic. 

Good job James and Sophie. 



 

 

Ava working hard, great work! 



Some of our students art 

work from last term. 

 



 

 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 2020  

 
Term Two begins 

Student free day 

Mon. 27th April, 2020. 

Students resumed  

Tuesday 28th April, 2020. 

Till 3rd July,2020. 

 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


